Newchurch Community Primary School Glebeland Culcheth Warrington WA3 4DX Separing To FM

Telephone: 01925 763427

Fax: 01925 766045

www.newchurchprimary.co.uk

Email: newchurch_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk Headteacher: Mrs J Narraway

23rd June 2021

Dear parent/carers,

Many thanks to you for your swift response to our text message today asking you to collect your child. As detailed in our subsequent text message, we made the decision to ask our Year 4 children to go home as a precautionary measure.

After full consideration of the situation and the assessment of possible close contacts, we are now in a position to inform you that our Year Four children may return to school tomorrow morning.

May I extend my deepest apologies for the inconvenience this may have caused to any working parents and of course the disruption in the children's learning. We hope you understand that we have the health and safety of the children at the heart of all the decisions we make in trying to mitigate any risk to our families.

Kind regards,

Mrs Jayne Narraway

Head Teacher



























